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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG

The board of directors (the ‘‘Board’’) of Imperial Pacific International Holdings Limited

(the ‘‘Company’’) announces that the principal place of business of the Company in Hong

Kong will be changed to 22/F, On Hong Commercial Building, 145 Hennessy Road,

Wanchai, Hong Kong with effect from 11 April 2022.

The telephone and facsimile numbers of the Company will be +852 3756 9557 and +852

2125 4178 respectively.

CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING

Trading in the shares of the Company on the Stock Exchange has been suspended with effect

from 9:00 am on 1 April 2022 and will remain suspended until further notice.

Further announcement(s) will be made by the Company to inform the Shareholders and

potential investors of any material development relating to the captioned matters as and

when appropriate.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution

when dealing in the shares of the Company.

By order of the Board

Imperial Pacific International Holdings Limited

Xu Zhongxiang

Executive Director

Hong Kong, 11 April 2022
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As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Xu Zhongxiang and Mr. Chen

Feng as executive Directors and Mr. Robert James Woolsey, Mr. Lee Kwok Leung and Mr.

Chi Yuan as independent non-executive Directors.

In case of any inconsistency, the English text of this announcement shall prevail over the

Chinese text.
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